Dear Productivity Commission,

We must keep car manufacturing in Australia. It is essential the manufacturing of needed
items be they large or small is kept in Australia as it provides skilled jobs for Australians.

Loss of jobs and therefore income. Loss of housing and self esteeme for those workers who
are skilled in those jobs.

More expensive cars, trucks. Cars and truck parts would have to be imported so longer
repairs time. Loss of work!

Jobs for Australians means more money to spend by Australians on homes, schools, kids,
holidays and a more settled community. Less crime.

Kind Regards,
Elisabeth
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